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Wolnerley Crescent
Oldbury

West Midlands
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Dear Parents/Guardians

We are excited to inform you that our Year | children m-ill be rsisiting the Black
Country Living Museum on Monday 30th June as part of their learning about

history and Lije in the post.

The trip is Lumplztzlg Jree o} charge due to the Black Country Living Museum
5uhﬁidi,ﬁing the cost. and all children mrill he prc,\ridzd with a pn,ck,ed lunch from
school to take mrith them on the day.

We mrill be leaning sachool at 930am and aim to return h)& A:30pm. Please ensure
Your child arrives at school promptly and Ls weoring school uniform and
suitable Jootmear appropriate Jor the weather Please ensure sunhats, sun cream

(labhelled) and mater bottles are sent on this day.

This is a Jantastic ocpportunity Jor the children to explore a real-life historical
setting and enhance their understanding of how people Lived and worked in the

past. We're sure it mrill be o memorable and enjoyable experience Jor all.

Kind regards
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Miss S Parkes and Miss K Edkins

Year | Class Teachers




